Hampton school board holds first E-meeting

Hampton school board members got a personal glimpse Monday of how the district’s 1-to-1
technology initiative is changing the flow of information.

Each board member was assigned their own iPad, which will help reduce the need for paper
reports and also allow the board to view work being done in the classroom.




